MISSING PERSON: Ira Goff — Benton, Illinois

Help is being asked for, in the search for Ira Goff. He was reported missing on December 18,
2014 by family members. Ira Goff is 5’8” and 150lbs. Has grey hair and blue eyes. He also has a
skin graph on his back and a birthmark on the left side of his neck. Family and friends are
extremely worried about him as he is not the type of person just to walk away and never come
back. Anyone with information on his whereabouts or anyone who has seen him, please
contact the Benton Police Department at: 618-435-8131.



